NEWSLETTER:

7.03.2013

Club changes: 1ST April 2013

The New Gateway committee has decided to change the name to 2gether, this will change as of 1st April. So we will no longer be called Gateway.

This will not affect the principles or running of the club and transport will continue to be provided, by London Borough or Merton. In September 2012 committee was set up with a number of members from Gateway and an external facilitator. Following a number of meetings the committee along with all the members of Gateway, wanted to change their name. A number of suggestions were put forward and a vote was held, 2gether was the name that won the vote and a new logo was

Committee Members

Linda Roy Meryl Joan Eileen Theresa





Sub changes:

Currently t member pays £1.00 subs a week, however as of the 1st April the committee has asked for this to be increased to £1.50 a week with 10p cost extra for tea or coffee, please make sure you bring this with you. The committee feel that the increase in subs and small cost for refreshments will help to support events at the club during the year, and will help reduce the cost. The committee will still continue once a week to offer biscuits with tea and coffee and another week will offer fresh fruit as a healthy option at a small cost to our members.

EASTER HOLIDAYS 2GETHER WILL BE CLOSED

THURSDAY 28TH MARCH

THURSDAY 4TH MARCH

RE-START THURSDAY 11TH MARCH